
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Labelling! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Reminders: 

 Please remember to cut grapes 
long ways to avoid any choking. 

 Show and Tell in the butterfly 
room will be on Wednesdays 

 Please ensure your children’s 
belongings are clearly labelled 

 Please provide appropriate 
clothing and spares clothes 

 No toys unless it’s show and tell 
(butterfly room only) 

 Please ensure your child is 
wearing safe and appropriate 
footwear 

 No plastic bags in the setting 
 1 Sweet treat only per lunch as 

per our healthy eating policy 
and NO peanut products please! 

 

 

 

 
 

Tiddlywinks 

Preschool Newsletter 

September 2024 

Dates for your 
Diary 

Term 1: 

Tuesday 3rd Sept-

Thursday 24th Oct 

Term 2: 

Tuesday 5th Nov-

Thursday 19th Dec 

INSET DAYS- 

2nd September 

25th October 

4th November 

20th December 

2nd June 

Absences 

Please let us know as 
possible if your child is 
going to be absent. You 

can do this via email, 
phone or on our Facebook 
group. Please request to 

join this group for an 
admin to authorise. If no 

reason is given for an 
absence, we are required 

to contact you and 
request this information! 

Change of inset day! - We will be CLOSED on Friday 
20th Dec and will reopen on Monday 6th Jan 

Caterpillar Room 

This term we are focusing on supporting 
our new families and building 
realtionships with parents and our new 
little ones! 

We will be working on our routine and 
learning what comes next in our day. 

Please remember to fill in the ALL about 
ME forms and return asap, this helps to 
get to know your childs likes and dislikes 
etc! 

Butterfly Room 

We are looking at ALL ABOUT 
ME this term where we will be 
building positive relationships 

with our new children and 
getting to know their families. 

We will be working on the 
human body, body parts and 
what we look like and how we 

differ to others 

We will be promoting 
independence i.e. washing our 

hands independently and 
putting our wellies on. 

We will learning our golden 
rules and practising them! Also 

supporting our newbies with the 
routine of the day! 

 

 

FAMILY BOOKS 

Can you email us photos of the 
special people in your child’s life 

so we can make family books! 
We share these often and the 

children love to talk about their 
family including pets! 


